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Department of Employment Question No. EM0449_14

Senator Cameron provided in writing. 

Question

Ministerial office staffing 

1. Have any departmental officers been seconded to the Minister’s office or the office 
of the Parliamentary Secretary? 
2. If so, what are the details of those appointments and how were they made? 
3. Are they ongoing or non-ongoing? 
4. Are they MoPS Act employees or APS employees? 

Answer

Since the Budget Supplementary Estimates hearing, held on 21 November 2013, to 
21 March 2014 there have been no departmental officers seconded to the Ministers’ 
offices.


